Volunteers Needed
NCAA West Preliminary Round Track &
Field Championships May 26-28
Lawrence, KS

We need the help of many generous volunteers for the NCAA West Preliminary Round.
No track & field experience is required. Sign up for a minimum of 2 blocks of three hours or more
and receive a NCAA shirt and meals are provided while working the event. This meet is a great
opportunity to see some of the Nation’s best athletes and potential Olympians in action.

A great way to earn community service hours.

Join us at Rock Chalk Park

6100 Rock Chalk Dr. — (North of 6™ Street on George Williams Way)

Volunteers needed during the following times:

Thursday May 26 10:30 am -10:15 pm
Friday May 27 10:30 am -10:15 pm
Saturday May 28 1:30 pm -10:15 pm

If you are interested in volunteering, contact:
Debbie Luman at 785-864-3486
(KU Track & Field Office)
dluman@ku.edu

www.kuathletics.com



